
FOR INFORMATION, CONTACT KATHY YEAGER AT KATHY_YEAGER@NKSD.NET. FUNDING  IS 

FROM RI DEPARTMENT OF BHDDH AND  OFFICE OF NATIONAL DRUG CONTROL POLICY (ONDCP)  

THE NORTH KINGSTOWN 
CANDLELIGHT VIGIL 
 

PLEASE JOIN US AS WE HONOR THE MEMORY 
OF THOSE WITHIN OUR COMMUNITIES, 
TRAGICALLY LOST OR INJURED, AS A RESULT 
OF SUBSTANCE ABUSE. WE HOPE TO HELP 
WITH THE HEALING OF FAMILIES AND FRIENDS 
AFFECTED BY ALCOHOL AND OTHER DRUGS. 

SATURDAY, MAY 30, 2015 

7:00 – 8:30 P.M. 
LOCATION: THE NORTH KINGSTOWN BANDSTAND, TOWN BEACH                             

IN CASE OF RAIN, THE EVENT WILL BE HELD AT NK HIGH SCHOOL 

Co-sponsored by the North Kingstown and Jamestown Prevention 

Coalitions in partnership with the North Kingstown School Department  


